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From: Hill, John Mr 
Sent: 20 November 2022 14:07
To: Planning Policy
Subject: No more building in Exmouth.

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sir, 
 
I am writing to voice my objection to more building sites such as that on Goodmores, to the north 
east of Exmouth, (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10, Lymp_14. 
 
It is absolutely scandalous that this is even being considered bearing in mind the overcrowded 
schools, the Hospitals and traffic on our roads. All we are doing is making life unpleasant for all 
who live around here. We live on Hulham Road and the traffic is getting worse with every passing 
week, not to mention the threat from speeding cars and lorries to the children as they are trying to 
cross the road. 
 
The people making these decisions are completely out of touch with what residents concerns. If 
you build more homes, more people will come, simply stop building the houses right now and lets 
keep this area as it is, you are just ruining it for everyone who lives here. This is all about greed 
from building companies and nothing to do with needing more homes. The influx of people from 
outside the area during and since Covid needs to stop now. 
 
Regards 
 
John Hill 
 
John Hill| Deputy Head of Safety | Air Commodities Delivery Team | MOD Abbey Wood, NH1 
Walnut 3C, Bristol, BS34 8JH.  

 
 

 
 


